

PERIOD 2 FINAL TEST Grammar & Vocabulary

GRAMMAR

1 Complete the dialogues with *do* or *don't*.

Example: A Do you have children?

B Yes, I do. I have a son.

1 A _____ people in your family drink a lot of coffee? B No, they _____.

2 A _____ you live in Los Angeles? B Yes, I _____.

3 A _____ you eat meat? B No, I _____. I'm a vegetarian.

2 Write sentences.

Example: My family doesn't eat a big breakfast. (eat / -)

1 I _____ orange juice. (like / -)

2 My friends _____ a lot of burgers. (eat / +)

3 They _____ a lot of TV. (watch / -)

4 We _____ the radio in the morning. (listen to / +)

VOCABULARY

3 Complete the phrases with the correct verb below.

drink go have live study work

Example: live in Rio de Janeiro

1 _____ a dog

2 _____ English

3 _____ to English classes

4 _____ tea

5 _____ in a bank

PERIOD 2 FINAL TEST
Grammar & Vocabulary

4 Check (✓) the correct word to complete the sentences.

Example: I don't eat _____.
chocolate ☒ orange juice ☐ tea ☐

- 1 Do you want _____ in your coffee?
sugar ☐ butter ☐ egg ☐
- 2 I really like _____ sandwiches.
grilled cheese ☐ toast ☐ pasta ☐
- 3 Today's lunch is vegetable _____ and bread.
meat ☐ butter ☐ soup ☐
- 4 In Japan, a lot of people eat fish with _____.
water ☐ rice ☐ cereal ☐
- 5 Do you want toast for _____?
fruit ☐ potatoes ☐ breakfast ☐

PRACTICAL ENGLISH

6 Complete the dialogues with the words from the box.

a quarter - half - late
o'clock - to - after

Example: **A** What time is it?
 B It's 7:20. That's twenty after seven.

- 1 **A** What time is it?
 B It's 10 p.m. That's ten _____.
2 **A** What time is it?
 B It's 7:30. That's _____ past seven.
3 **A** Oh, no! It's 9:15.
 B Oh, we're _____!
4 **A** What time do you go to work?
 B At twenty _____ nine. That's 8:40.
5 **A** Is it 2:45?
 B Yes, it is. It's _____ to three.

READING

1 Read the text. What does Maite say? Underline the correct words.

Roommate wanted

Hi. Are you a woman between 18 and 28 years old? Do you want to live in a nice apartment with a nice roommate? Do you want to live with two cats?

My name is Maite Lopez. I'm from Mexico, but I live in the US here in Seattle. I want a roommate in my new apartment. I'm 23 years old. I'm not married and I don't have children. I have two cats named Fluff and Floss.

The apartment is big and has two bedrooms, but it doesn't have a backyard. It has a nice kitchen, and I eat breakfast and dinner at home. I eat lunch out with my friends. I don't eat meat, and on weekends I usually have a big breakfast.

I'm a college student and I study languages. I go to class every morning at 9:00. I have lunch with my friends in the café at the university. I go home at 4:30. I'm usually tired in the evening, so I watch TV or read. I listen to music, too.

On weekends I work in a small café, and on Saturday evening I go to the movies with my friends.

I speak Spanish, English, and French, but not Italian. It would be great to have a roommate to practice my English with! My cell phone number is (206) 555-4387, and my email address is maite@email.com.

Example: I am 23 / 28 years old.

- 1 I am from *the US* / *Mexico*.
- 2 I *am* / *am not* married.
- 3 I have *a dog* / *two cats*.
- 4 I don't eat *breakfast* / *meat*.
- 5 I *study* / *work* at the university.
- 6 I *don't work* / *work* on weekends.
- 7 I go to the movies in the *afternoon* / *evening*.

2 Read the text again. Check (✓) the correct option to complete the sentences.

Example: My name is Maite and I live with my...

A boyfriend ☐ B cats ☒ C parents ☐

1 My last name is...

A Lopez ☐ B Perez ☐ C Sanchez ☐

PERIOD 2 FINAL TEST
Reading, Listening & Writing

2 My apartment doesn't have a...

A bedroom ☐ B backyard ☐ C kitchen ☐

3 I eat...at home.

A breakfast and lunch ☐ B lunch and dinner ☐ C breakfast and dinner ☐

4 I have lunch with my...

A brother ☐ B roommate ☐ C friends ☐

5 In the evening I'm ...

A cold ☐ B hungry ☐ C tired ☐

6 In the evening I usually...

A study ☐ B work in a café ☐ C watch TV ☐

7 I work in a ... on the weekend.

A café ☐ B movie theater ☐ C university ☐

8 I speak...

A English and Italian ☐ B Spanish and Italian ☐ C Spanish and French ☐

LISTENING

1 Listen to Rob and Keiko. Check (✓) the correct person.

1 I have a traditional English breakfast when I'm in a hotel.

Rob ☐ Keiko ☐

2 I usually have toast and coffee.

Rob ☐ Keiko ☐

3 I like healthy food.

Rob ☐ Keiko ☐

4 I usually have fruit for breakfast.

Rob ☐ Keiko ☐

5 My parents usually have soup, rice and vegetables for breakfast.

Rob ☐ Keiko ☐

2 Listen to five conversations and check (✓) True or False.

1 The woman is late for her flight.

True ☐ False ☐

2 The man has chicken for lunch.

True ☐ False ☐

3 The man and woman usually go to the gym after work.

True ☐ False ☐

4 The man is hungry.

True ☐ False ☐

5 The woman is on vacation.

True ☐ False ☐

WRITING

1 Answer the questions about your meals. Use complete sentences.

What time do you have breakfast?

_____.

What do you have for breakfast?

_____.

Do you eat fast food?

_____.

What time do you have dinner?

_____.

Do you go to a restaurant for dinner?

_____.

2 Now answer the questions about what you do on the weekend. Use complete sentences.

What time do you have breakfast on the weekend?

_____.

Do you go to school or work on the weekend?

_____.

Do you watch TV?

_____.

Do you read a newspaper?

_____.

What time do you have lunch on the weekend?

_____.